
  July 12, 1996 
 
 
 
Mr. Steve Ovitsky 
Milwaukee Symphony 
330 E. Kilbourn Avenue 
Milwaukee, WI  53202  
 
Dear Mr. Ovitsky: 
 
 Pursuant to the bylaws of the Milwaukee Symphony Orchestra, I am hereby 
reappointing Supervisors Sheila Aldrich, Penny E. Podell and David R. Zepecki to the 
Milwaukee Symphony Orchestra Board of Directors.  The Supervisors' appointments 
are for three year terms and will expire May 18, 1999. 
 
 I believe they will continue to be an asset to the Symphony Orchestra Board of 
Directors. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
    F. Thomas Ament 
    Milwaukee County Executive 
 
FTA/dl 
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